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Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301
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Re: Request for Waiver of NeuStar’s Denials of Numbering Resources

Dear Ms. Howland:

Northern New England Telephone Operations LLC dlb/a FairPoint Communications — NNE
(“FairPoint”) hereby files a Petition to overturn recent Neustar numbering denials.

Due to the voluminous nature of this filing, I have omitted the additional six paper copies required by
Rule Puc 203 .02(a)(1) and respectfully request a waiver of that particular requirement in the interest of
efficiency and conservation. Should the Public Utilities Commission determine that these additional
copies are necessary, please let me know, and I will be pleased to provide them.

Sincerely,

7RZ?~
Ryan P. Taylor


